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MEMORANDUM TO: All Chiefs of Police and      

  Commissioner Thomas Carrique 
   Chairs, Police Services Boards 
 
FROM:   Richard Stubbings 
    Assistant Deputy Minister 
    Public Safety Division 
 
SUBJECT: Tobacco Enforcement Grants Pilot Program Extension 
 
DATE OF ISSUE:  July 22, 2020 
CLASSIFICATION:  General Information 
RETENTION:  Indefinite 
INDEX NO.:   20-0117 
PRIORITY:   Normal 
 
Further to All Chiefs Memo 19-0017, the Ministry of Finance has requested that I share 
an update on the grant pilot program for tobacco enforcement, which has now been 
extended for two years through 2021-22. 
 
For further information, please review the attached memo from Assistant Deputy 
Minister Juanita Dobson and appended Application Guidelines and Instructions. If you 
have any questions, please contact Lisa Whitson at 289-404-3537. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Richard Stubbings 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division 
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